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In reply address not the signer of this
letter, but Bureau of Naval Personnel,

Navy Department, Washingten, D. C.

efe 0. NAVY DEPARTMENT
PR paeS-1]

BUREAU OF NAVAL PERSONNEL

WASHINGTON, D. C.

January 28, 1943

Dear Phog:

I am teking this opportunity of answering your
letter which you sent to Commander Tunney in behalf of Glenn
A. Oatman., Since Oatman is in the Navy, it will be necessary for
him to make any transfer through officisl channels which I have
explained to him.

It is good to see your name egeain, as I watched
the progress of your Kansas team through the East at Christmas.

The next time you meet Henry Ibe of Oklahoma
A. & M., give him my best regards.

Very truly yours,

Lieutenant Commender, U.S.N.R.

Mr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
Varsity Basketball Coach
University of Kansss

Lawrence, Kansas



